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--Two resignations have been received since the June meeting (Jason 

Straley & Bob Schwalm), however they will be resigning at the end of the 

year. Our total number of openings is still at 4 for the time being. 17 of the 

21 openings are currently filled.

--I have been working my list of potential candidates and am happy to 

report that we do have 4 candidates that interested in filling those 4 vacant 

spots. They are Jack Sorber, Greg Isabella, Ralph Martone and Howard 

Meyers. Their particulars will be brought up, discussed and voted on at 

the July meeting.

--I have planned a 5 minute presentation for the Workshop to talk about 

serving on the board and ask for those that may be interested to come 

and have a chat with me. We know of at least two positions that will need 

to be filled in January.

--If anyone is aware of an individual that has an interest in becoming part 

of PANWTF, BOD…..please forward their contact info to me and I will be 

happy to contact them.



--The article/ad on the last page of the summer edition of TT worked as 

that is how Ralph Martone became aware. We should plan to continue the 

article/ad for the fall edition with a few modifications.


